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SELECTMEN’S MEETING 
May 23, 2017 

Town Offices 
 

Present:  Chairman Hidden, Selectmen Gray & Poirier 
Kathy Estabrook and Town Administrator Darlene McWhirter 

 
 

Chairman Hidden called the meeting to order at 12:01p.m. 
 
After some discussion, Chairman Hidden made a motion to sign the 2017 tax warrant in the amount 
of $3,869,638.00.  The motion was seconded by Selectmen Gray and passed unanimously. 
 
Chairman Hidden signed the wetlands permit application for the Bunker Hill Bridge over Mill Pond. 
 
The board reviewed Tamworth Community Nurse Association’s (TCNA) plan for expansion and if the 
board would be willing to pay rent to TCNA if the town will be utilizing the space.  The board will 
invite TCNA to the June 1st meeting to discuss further. 
 
At 1:01 pm, Chairman Hidden made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was seconded by 
Selectman Gray and passed unanimously. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Darlene McWhirter 
Town Administrator 
 
 
____________________                            _________________________          _______________________ 
James Hidden          Steve Gray           Daniel Poirier 


